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Thanks for an incredible 2025 Ride Muni to
School Week!
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Highlights from the 2025 Ride Muni to School Week

The first Ride Muni to School week
wrapped up with students across the
City logging hundreds of transit trips!
Thank you to all the students,
community members, and SFUSD
staff who joined us. 

Ride Muni to School week consisted
of a ride contest and art contest.
Students could participate in the ride
contest by logging their transit or
yellow school bus trips taken during
March 1-9. While trips are still being
counted, here are just some exciting
initial highlights:

19 schools (and counting!)
participated 
Students logged 913 transit
trips, totaling over 1,700 miles
The current leading school
recorded 294 trips, totaling over
500 miles
The current leading student
logged 167 trips across five
agencies, traveling almost 300
miles, over the nine-day contest 

Student participants that logged rides
and completed challenges will receive
prizes, including a Ride Muni to
School Week tote bag and an “I ❤
Muni” notebook. 

On March 5, the Safe Routes to
School program hosted a lunchtime
event at Lincoln High School, where
students could learn more about the
contests, participate in Muni trivia, get
some Muni and SRTS incentives,
make their own fruit smoothie on a
bike blender, and learn how to place
their bike on a bus using a
demonstration bus-bike rack donated
by Muni.

An SRTS staff member makes a smoothie using the

bike blender while tabling at Lincoln High School.

A student checks out flyers at a Ride Muni to School

table at Bessie Carmichael Middle School.

SRTS Community Highlight: Jeremy from Cleveland
Elementary

Each month, we highlight a community member who supports school communities in getting to

school safely and sustainably using the Four Fun Ways: walking, biking and rolling, carpooling

and riding Muni.

Jeremy is a 5th grader who loves being part of the Safe Routes to School
program. We've gotten to know Jeremy well because he's always joining our
activities — and he’s told us how much he enjoys them!

“You can walk with your friends and go to fun places.” - Jeremy

Jeremy says he's made lots of new friends and met cool new people through Safe
Routes to School. He loves walking to school with his buddies, spotting birds
along the way, and feels more confident crossing the street by himself.

“I love that my child can have fun while being active.” - Jeremy’s parent 

Jeremy's parents have noticed some awesome changes in Jeremy — he's more
active, independent, and always happy to join in the fun. “It’s great for kids’ health
and mental well-being,” they added. Jeremy and his family encourage other
families to join Safe Routes to School, too.

Hearing stories like Jeremy’s keeps us inspired to keep creating fun and safe
activities for kids. Whether you're walking, biking, skating, or scooting — there’s
always a new adventure waiting with Safe Routes to School.

If you’d like to get involved with our program and bring some of our activities to
your school, please reach out to our student engagement team at
acardenas@sfbike.org and sbrown@sfbike.org.

Fun Fact of the Month

We don’t play favorites, but… Over 800 trips (92%) logged during Ride Muni to
School Week were taken on Muni. Students also logged trips on the yellow school
bus, BART, VTA, Golden Gate Transit, Caltrain, and SF Bay Ferry.

Upcoming Events & Opportunities

Bike and Roll to School Week
May 5-9, 2025
Citywide
Join us for our citywide celebration of biking and rolling! Fill out this form to set
up an event for your school, or stay tuned to learn about events your school may
put on.

Marie Harrison Environmental Justice Scholarship
Due May 30, 2025
The Bay Area Air District, in partnership with the Marie Harrison Community
Foundation, has announced a $5,000 scholarship that supports college students
who demonstrate a passion for improving environmental health and air quality in
the overburdened frontline communities of the Bay Area. For more information
about the scholarship, visit the application form.

Want to request an activity at your school or invite us to an event?

Email us at SafeRoutesToSchool@sfmta.com

This project was made possible in part by Proposition L Sales Tax dollars provided by the San

Francisco County Transportation Authority 

 

LEARN MORE AT 

SFSafeRoutes.org | @SFSafeRoutes

☎ 311 (Outside SF 415.701.2311; TTY 415.701.2323) Free language assistance / ������ / Ayuda gratis con el

idioma / Бесплатная помощь переводчиков / Trợ giúp Thông dịch Miễn phí / Assistance linguistique

gratuite / ������� / �� �� �� / Libreng tulong para sa wikang Filipino
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